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May 24, 1912

Mr., H., G, Btott,
Superintendent of Motive Power,
§9th St., and 1ith Ave.,
Wew York City.
Dear Mr., Stott:

I ascknowledge with thanks receipt of your letter
of the 21st inst., enclosing data regarding the power plantse of
the Interborough Rapid Transit Co., and the New York Railways
Co. I shall be wvery glad to keep this data on file for refer=
ence by visitors and others who desire informpation regarding
these plants. i

I notice that admission to the plants is in each case

to be by pase or by appointment and unless I hear from you te

the contrary I shall understand thet spplication for admission

to any one of vour plants must be made to your offlice at the
59¢h Street plant. If this is correct, no reply to this letter
is necessary; 1if admission to the 74th and 79th Street plantnr
can be obtained by direct application instead of through your
59th Street office, 1 shall be glad to be advised.

 Very truly yours,

FlHg Secretary



